Good Day,

Thank you for asking for my comment on this matter. We received the motion yesterday. We are reviewing it
and will respond to that motion in conjunction with the other motion filed since the issues are related. There
is not a basis in fact or law that would require the recusal of this office.

The motion alleges, as a new allegation, that I have continued to practice law outside my duties as District
Attorney General. I have not practiced law outside those duties. I have maintained my ownership of a title
company that existed before I was elected. That office does not engage in the practice or business of law. My
ownership of that title company has never interfered with the performance of my duties.

Stephen D. Crump
District Attorney General
Tenth Judicial District




